
Would you like to share your expertise and help 

shape our provision for children with SEND? 

 

 

Join our Compass SEND 

Parent Forum 
 

As part of our continuing focus on how we work to best meet the 

needs of children with special educational needs and disabilities 

and their families, we would like parental representatives from 

across our schools to have the opportunity to work with leaders to 

offer input on aspects of policy and practice. 

This would involve meeting at least three times a year, providing 

input on policy development as well as considering government 

guidance and research and how these impact on practice within 

our schools. 

If this is something you are interested in, please email a brief 

personal statement, explaining your experience and why you are 

interested in joining the group, to mbernard@compassps.uk 

 

 


